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LOCAL AREA MUNICIPALITIES 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Inspection of Regional Water Infrastructure 
PW 14-2022 
 
Regional Council, at its meeting held on April 14, 2022, passed the following 
recommendation of its Public Works Committee: 
 
That Report PW 14-2022, dated April 5, 2022, respecting Inspection of Regional Water 
Infrastructure, BE RECEIVED and the following recommendations BE APPROVED: 

1. That staff BE DIRECTED to consult with the area municipalities to review options for 
reinstating a water loss committee to collectively review strategies for targeted 
investigation and reduction of water loss, with a goal of providing an update to the 
2007 Regional Water Loss report;  

2. That Report PW 14-2022 BE CIRCULATED to the Local Area Municipalities; and 

3. That staff BE DIRECTED to provide a progress report for the June Public Works 
Committee meeting. 

 
A copy of PW 14-2022 is enclosed for your reference. 

Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
:cv 
CLK-C 2022-064 

cc: B. Zvaniga, Interim Commissioner, Public Works 
 N. Coffer, Executive Assistant, Public Works 
 E. Shisler, Water Process Specialist, Water Wastewater Services  
 


